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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

December 20,2010 

Dr. Wallace D. Loh 
President 
1101 Main Administration Building 
College Park, Maryland 20742 

Dear Wallace: 

Thank you for forwarding the request from the School ofPublic Health to 
temporarily suspend admission for the Bachelor's degree program in Physical 
Education. 

I know this was a difficult decision. Please accept my approval and express 
my appreciation to departmental faculty for their careful work in making this 
decision. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
William E. Kirwan 
Chancellor 

cc:	 Irwin Goldstein, Sr. Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
 
Theresa Hollander, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
 
Nariman Farvardin, Sr. Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost
 
Robert S. Gold, Dean of the School of Public Health 
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